

Belle Isle Police Department

May 28, 2021

Interoffice Memorandum:

TO:

Bob Francis

FROM:

Chief Laura Houston

RE:

Grant Expenditures

The Belle Isle Police Department has been awarded \$49,902.00 through the Florida Department of Law Enforcement, Office of Criminal Justice Grants, Coronavirus Emergency Supplemental Funding Program Residual Funding Grant. Funding was approved for contractual services, expenses, and operating capital items related to the prevention, preparation and response to the coronavirus.

The City of Belle Isle Finance Manager is requesting City Council approval to make purchases prior to the receipt of funding.